
From: Rick Langdon <eastwisconsin@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 8:44 AM 
To: Askin, Tim 
Subject: Re: 2446-2448 N Lake Drive, Milwaukee 
 

Tim,  

 

I got a response from  the former owner of Cuyuga Brick and he does not have near enough brick 

to do the portion we are replacing. 

I have enclosed his reponse. 

 
-Rick, 

        Researched our inventory and  unfortunatly those brick I sent you a photo of-that I only have about 400 of is the only 

thing I have close in color and size . The only other option would be a red brick and only 8" long-with no texture.  I will 

take another look in my travels throughout the bone yard but most of what we have left is only 7 5/8" long by 2 1/4". 

 

                                                                                                                                                        Sincerely, 

                                                                                                                                                        Eric Swartz-------------------

------------------- 
 

 

 

 

On Thu, Jun 29, 2017 at 10:59 AM, Askin, Tim <Tim.Askin@milwaukee.gov> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Langdon, 

  

We have come across bricks that are a closer match than what you proposed. The current 

owner of the abandoned Acme Brick factory in Indiana was able to find a match in size and 

color with a slightly different texture (see attached). It will be our recommendation to the 

Commission that you use these bricks for the repairs to the duplex.  

  

This is the contact information for the current owner of the Acme factory. Please make your 

own arrangements to acquire the bricks. 

Eric Swartz  brickmaker@sbcglobal.net cell # 812 208 7844 

  

  

Tim Askin, Senior Planner 

Historic Preservation Commission 

mailto:Tim.Askin@milwaukee.gov
mailto:brickmaker@sbcglobal.net
tel:(812)%20208-7844


City of Milwaukee 

414-286-5712 

Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov 

  

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless 

otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-

mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records 

retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at 

www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer  
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